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Up and Coming Events 
Week of November 23rd -November 27th 

	

	
	

November	16th	–	November	20th			
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
		

A Thanksgiving to Remember 

  

Greetings Hale Families, 

As we prepare to enter into the Thanksgiving holiday, Mrs. Loughran and I would like to extend our love and gratitude to 
each and everyone of you. We realize that this time of year can be a somewhat sad and stressful time for many people.  We 
also know, that given the circumstances that surround our lives with COVID, things have changed.  

This is usally a time when we look forward to seeing our immediate and extended family members and sharing the love and 
joy of the holiday season. Regretfully, this will not be able to happen for many of us. 

Yet, we all still have so very much to be grateful for at this time!  It is our fervent prayer and hope that as you look back over 
all that has transpired in the year 2020, that you will find something to hold onto and give thanks for. 

We want you to know that the Hale community has rallied together and wrapped it’s arms of love around our families.   
Through the generosity of many of our school and community members, we will be able to ensure that our families will have 
a wonderful holiday. 

Please remember to stay safe, wear your mask, and to minimize the number of contacts that you engage with.   

Warmly, 

   Mrs.Teque/ Mrs. Loughran- 

Please	Visit	Our	Website	and	Facebook	Page	

https://www.nathanhaleroxbury.org/	

Facebook:	https://www.facebook.com/Nathan-Hale-Elementary-Roxbury-112557730157936	
 
If your child is in need of a winter coat, please contact the school.  

                                                                                         
	

Contact:		Mrs.	Robinson-	Gerald	
@	

(617)	635-8205	

There	will	be	a	half	day	of	school	on	
Wednesday	November	25,	2020.	
Students	will	be	finished	at	12:30	pm	


